"KEEP YOU IN THE KNOW"!

THE LATEST NEWS AND UPDATES FROM TAMIYA'S STUDIO OF DANCE, LLC



Written by: TaMiya Hale

What a great month! This month we have been prepping for our upcoming recital in May. I would like to say that I am proud of the girls for coming to class prepared and ready to learn. I would also like to have a moment to appreciate the parents for making sure that each child is attending practice. Although, during this month we had spring break, I was still glad to see the girls faces and happy that they attended class. As we are getting closer to time for the recital, I would like for everyone to remember that dance is a place to bring joy and happiness and that I will always be happy to see my girls.

UPCOMING
EVENTS:
APRIL 2022

Dance Camp:
April 23, 2022





STUDENT OF THE MONTH!!

The student of the month for this month is Michaela Brown. While being at TaMiya's Studio of Dance I have seen a lot of growth from her. In the beginning she was a little shy. Now after a while, she has really started to open up. I am always happy to see her because, she is always putting in her best effort when coming into class and I love that about her.

Congratulations Michaela and continue to be GREAT!!

'la Miya's

STUDIO OF DANCE, LLC

TaMiya's Studio of Dance, LLC 3411 Main Street Suite 5

Bryant, Arkansas 72022 501.214.8600

www.tamiyasstudioofdance.com